
 

Special Window for Re-Lodgement of Transfer Requests of Physical Shares 
 
In accordance with Securities and Exchange Board of India ("SEBI") Circular No. 
SEBI/HO/MIRSD/MIRSD-POD/P/CIR/2025/97 dated July 02, 2025, shareholders are hereby informed 
that a special window has been opened, for a period of 06 (Six) months from July 07, 2025 till January 
06, 2026 to facilitate re-lodgement of transfer deeds, which were lodged prior to the deadline of April 01, 
2019 for transfer of physical shares, and rejected or returned or not attended to, due to deficiency in the 
documents/ process or otherwise. During this period, the securities can be re-lodged for transfer with the 
Company, and the shares that are re-lodged for transfer-cum-dematerialization shall be issued only in 
demat mode. 
 
 
Shareholders who wish to avail the opportunity are requested to re-lodge the transfer request of physical 
shares within the above-mentioned timelines, to our Registrar and Share Transfer Agents (RTA), Alankit 
Assignments Limited, at: 4E/2, Alankit House, Jhandewalan Extension, New Delhi – 110055, Contact 
number: 011-42541955; Unit: Chandra Prabhu International Limited , at: 522, 5th Floor, Galleria Tower, 
DLF City Phase-IV, Gurugram-122009,Haryana, email id: cs@cpil.com.  
 
Relevant shareholders(s) are encouraged to take advantage of this one-time window. 
 
                                                                 








